Anonymous Anonymous

Ban scrubbers! There is no question that they harm marine life and pollute our oceans in
irreversible ways. The cruise ship industry is not essential and should be held to high standards if
they are to continue to operate in our oceans and waterways. For-profit companies should pay for
the damage that they cause to marine life! We do not have time to continue to allow industries to
pollute our planet.



